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8th September 2017

Dear Parents

Reception/Year 1 Sports Festival-Thursday 14th September 2017

Children in Reception and Year 1 have been invited to take part in a sports festival on
Thursday 14th September, at Church Stretton School.

The children are being collected by coach from school after an early lunch and will be
back in time for 3.15pm collection.

All children will need the following items in school on the day:
»  full PE kit;

« awaterproof coat;

«  plenty to drink.

Yours sincerely

K. deunn

Kerrie Lewis
Headteacher
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